
 

Manchester, NH Field Office closed several 
days due to electrical outage
The Manchester, NH Field Office will be closed starting Monday, October 31 due to a lack 
of power, and may not re-open for several days. Applicants scheduled for interviews today 
and through the remainder of this week at Manchester will be notified, either in person or 
by telephone, that they have the option of traveling to the Lawrence, Massachusetts office 
(2 Mill Street, Lawrence, MA 01840) for the interview. Applicants who choose not to travel 
to Lawrence will be rescheduled for interview in Manchester.
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